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TO BE E-FILED: Boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

March 26, 2010

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project – Your File EB-2009-0425 – 

Interrogatories filed by The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association 
Representatives of The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association (the “Association”)  wish to advise, as per Procedural Order No. 2, paragraph 4, to submit evidence. 

 

Yours truly,

Normunds Mierins CFA, MBA, P.Eng,

Director, The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

CC Hydro One Networks Inc. By EMAIL to regulatory@hydroone.com

CC Hydro One Networks Inc. By EMAIL to mengelberg@hydroone.com
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